
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL  32399-0450 

JARED W. PERDUE, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

Improve Safety, Enhance Mobility, Inspire Innovation 

www.fdot.gov 

For Immediate Release 
May 25, 2022 

Contact: Sara Pleasants 
(386) 269-3490 | Sara.Pleasants@dot.state.fl.us 

 

Traffic Shift on Northbound Blanding Boulevard Planned for May 31 
 
MIDDLEBURG, Fla. – As part of the Blanding Boulevard (State Road 21) widening and 
reconstruction project between Allie Murray Road and Long Bay Road, the northbound 
lanes of Blanding Boulevard will be shifted overnight Tuesday, May 31. Drivers can 
expect lane closures beginning at 8:30 p.m. as crews remove barrier wall and shift the 
northbound lanes from their current location in the median to new asphalt on the outside 
of the roadway.  
 
FDOT selected R.B. Baker Construction Company to complete this $19.1 million project 
in summer 2022, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
 
May is motorcycle and bicycle safety awareness month. Motorcyclists and bicyclists are 
vulnerable road users. Look twice before pulling into an intersection, changing lanes, or 
making a turn. Be a cautious driver and let’s get everyone home safely! 
 
Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. 
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